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Sanitary Sewer Line Installation 

 
(Kahnawake – 6, Kenténha/October 2021)  

 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform 
the community of upcoming construction works. A new sanitary sewer line 
will be installed under Route 132 near Blackberries. The works will be 
carried out without any road closures.  A boring company will drill under the 
highway and push the pipe through without disturbing traffic.   
 
Shown below is a map of the general area. The shaded area indicates 
where the works will take place.  
 

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please contact 
the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 if further information is 
required. 
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